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In the framework of planned donor regional cooperation project a preparatory meeting was held during
period 16-19 April 2018 in the premises of the Norwegian Cadastral and Mapping Administration in Oslo,
Norway. The preparatory meeting was attended by representatives of regional Administrations for
Geodetic and Real Property Affairs from Albania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Montenegro, Croatia, Kosovo,
Macedonia, Slovenia and Serbia.

The planned project, for which funds will be provided by the Government of the Kingdom of Norway
through the Ministry of Finance, aims to initiate cooperation in the field of geodetic measurements and



determination of high precision geoid for the countries of the Western Balkans region.

The implementing partner will be the Statens kartverk - Norwegian Cadastral and Mapping Administration
who will implement the Project on behalf of the Government of the Kingdom of Norway. The new Donor
project represent a continuation of the Government of Norway support, which through the Norwegian
Cadastral and Mapping Administration - Statens Kartverk (SK) for many years supported the Western
Balkans region countries in the fields of preparation and collection of spatial/geographic information as
well, as in the establishment of services providing access to same information.

Since the Project is at early stage of planning, geodetic administrations from the Western Balkans region
on this occasion have presented the current situation of geodetic bases as well as strategic plans for their
improvement and modernization. Subsequent presentations, discussions and reflections served as a basis
for drafting an Action plan for future activities and Project support.

Mr. Denis Tabučić, an employee in Geoinformatics Sector of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and
Real Property Affairs had presentation on behalf of both entity Administrations for Geodetic and Real
Property Affairs in BiH.

The delegation by the entity Administrations for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs in BiH was led by
both directors, namely Mr. Željko Obradović and Mrs. Bosiljka Predragović. The meeting was also
attended by associates of the director namely Mr. Eldin Đonlagić, Mr. Denis Tabučić, Mr. Darko Misković
and Mr. Stojan Jungić. For the purpose of coordination of the proposed activities with the CILAP project
activities the meeting was attended by Mrs. Anđa Zimić, CILAP project director, and Mr. Šeho Zimić, the
technical advisor.
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